
 Academic Family Health Team 

Patient Update 

May 16, 2025 

Dear patients, 

We are writing to share information about: 
• Victoria Day Clinic Updates
• Updates to the Canadian Dental Plan & Canadian Disability Benefit

Victoria Day Clinic Updates 

Our clinics will be closed for regular scheduled appointments on Monday May 19th for Victoria 
Day. There will be an Urgent Care Clinic on Monday, May 19th from noon- 4 p.m. at Wellesley – 
St. James Town Health Centre (95 Homewood Avenue, Phone: 416-864-3096). 

Phones and clinic doors will be open from noon-3:30 p.m. See our website for information on 
all evening and weekend urgent care clinics and after- hour’s coverage. 

Community Program Updates 

There have been some changes to the Canadian Dental Care Plan! To find out if you qualify and 
to learn more, check out the link below to learn more. 
Canadian Dental Care Plan - Do you qualify - Canada.ca 

Take care and be well, 
SMAFHT Leadership 

https://unityhealth.to/areas-of-care/programs-and-clinics/family-and-community-medicine/#st-michaels-hospital-urgent-care-clinics-5
https://www.canada.ca/en/services/benefits/dental/dental-care-plan/qualify.html

